
 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT (2025-2026 Holiday’s, Staff Professional Development) CENTER CLOSURE DATES 

Dear Twinkle Little Stars Families, 
Please find below the scheduled dates when our center will be closed for the 2025-2026 School Year. 

 
2025 School Year 

September 2025 Monday, Sept. 1 (Labor Day) 
Friday, Sept. 29 (In-Service, Parent ASQ Assistance) 

Center Closed 
Half Day (Center Closes for care 
at 1pm. Parent ASQ assistance 

will be from 1:30 p.m. to 3 p.m.) 

October 2025 Friday, Oct. 10 (Staff Professional Development) Center Closed 

November 2025 Thursday, Nov. 27 (Thanksgiving Day) 
Friday, Nov. 28 (Native American Heritage Day/Day after Thanksgiving) 

Center Closed 
Center Closed 

December 2025 Monday, Dec. 22 – Friday, Jan. 2 (Holiday and New Years) Center Closed 

2026 School Year  

January 2026 Thursday, Jan. 1 (New Years Day) 
Friday, Jan. 2 (Day after New Years) 
Monday, Jan. 19 (Martin Luther King Jr. Day) 

Center Closed 
Center Closed 
Center Closed 

February 2026 Friday, Feb. 13 (Staff Professional Development) Half Day (Center Closes at 1pm) 

March 2026 Friday, March 13 (Staff Professional Development) Center Closed 

April 2026 Friday, April 3 (Good Friday) 
Monday, April 6 (In Observance of Easter) 

Center Closed 
Center Closed 

May 2026 Friday, May 22 (Staff Professional Development) 
Monday, May 25 (Memorial Day) 

Center Closed 
Center Closed 

June 2026 Friday, June 19 (Juneteenth) Center Closed 

July 2026 Friday, July 3 (Staff Professional Development) Center Closed 

 

Inclement Weather  
Closure Policy 
 

At Twinkle Little Stars, the 
safety of our families and 
staff is our highest priority. 
During the winter months or 
in the event of severe 
weather, the center may 
close, delay opening, or 
close early to ensure 
everyone’s well-being. 

While we may reference 
local school district closures 
(e.g., Colonial School 
District), we make our 
decisions independently 
based on weather 
conditions, road safety, 
power outages, and building 
accessibility. Notifications 
will be sent through 
Brightwheel and posted on 
our social media as early as 
possible. 

 


